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From the Principal’s Desk…It is wonderful to have our students back in the 

building! Please be considerate and wear a mask when on school property as 

we have some immunocompromised students. 

Please remember to subscribe to our school website and/or our NEW 

Instagram Account for important information and updates.  

Instagram: HwdsbLisgar (or use QR code) Website: https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/lisgar/ 

Thank you very much to Home Depot on Stone Church Road for the donation 

of several buckets to be used as drums in our music classes. 

Sincerely,  

M. Elliott                                                    

 

We are LISGAR - HEAR US R.O.A.R. 

RESPECT, OPTIMISM, ACCEPTANCE, 

RESPONSIBILITY 

 

School Council 

All parents/caregivers are welcome. 

Contact the office if you are interested in 

participating. Next meeting is March 24. 

 

Snow Clearing at Lisgar 

Use this link to learn more about snow 

removal at Lisgar. 

https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/bellmoore/file

s/2020/01/HWDSB-for-Snow-Removal.pdf 

 

INSTAGRAM QR CODE: 

 

 
 

 
Retakes and Sibling Picture Day 
On Feb. 9 the photographer will be 
taking Grade 8 Graduation photos, 
retakes of students and offering pictures 
of siblings. 
 
 
Kindergarten Registration 
If you have a child born in 2018, please 
contact Lisgar School to register your 
child for Junior Kindergarten beginning in 
September. Registration begins on 
February 7th. 
 
 
ROAR  
We continue to celebrate R.O.A.R. 
(Respect, Optimism, Acceptance,  
Responsibility) at Lisgar. We are 
recognizing students on February 25 in a 
virtual assembly celebrating 
Acceptance.  We will focus on 
Responsibility in March.  
 

Thank you from Macassa Lodge 

Thank you to the students, staff and families of Lisgar School for your 

generosity to our Macassa Lodge residents. The gifts you provided to over 

200 residents were so well received. The smiles on our resident’s face when 

they opened some beautiful soft socks, lovely lotion and some great books 

and treats.  

The staff at Macassa were overwhelmed with your kindness. When the staff 

were handing out the gifts on Christmas eve many residents couldn’t 

believe that someone had thought of them and both staff and residents 

were in tears. 

Please know that you made our resident’s Christmas dream come true. I 

truly think they loved the cards and the overall meaning of Christmas was 

felt this year because of you. Our seniors have had a difficult year as many 

of you have as well with Covid19 and missing their friends and families. 

Thank you for thinking of us and making our residents feel special. Please 

continue to let us know how everyone is doing. 

With all our thanks and love,                  

          Macassa Lodge 
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